

Mummers Moments

Fingers are crossed! We're hoping to do "Anne of Green Gables" in April. Interested? Please call Monica Alyea at 476-8045 or 476-2130, Ext. 345.

A great turnout at the last meeting! The Executive for this next year:

Monica Alyea - Chair Barbara Beardsley - Secretary Howard Johnston - Treasurer

A Mt. Tabor Renovation Committee is being formed to focus on the building/repair needs - and yes maybe WASHROOMS! Alice Mennacher of the Mummers and Dick White of the Fair Board are coordinating this effort. Please call Alice at 476-7748 if you are interested in helping.

"A Boxful of Christmas" written by Janet Kellough is the Christmas play for the mini-mummers this year. Nancy Sunnucks is directing. Play practices are after school and donations of cookies, drinks and time to serve these snacks to hungry actor would be appreciated. For involvement in any capacity, call Nancy at 476-2543.

Cleanup Blitz at Mt. Tabor 4:30 to 5:30 Friday, November 1st. Lots of help for a little while and presto we're rid of it. We have to wait until the Halloween goblins are done outside Mt. Tabor!

Planning for a Theatre Workshop - Brainstorming Session-Thursday, November 7th 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. Monica Alyea's 476-8045 or 476-2130, Ext. 345 - Pot Luck

TRAVEL TIPS

Continued from page 10

A bag of munchies is critical for me. As long as I have sunflower seeds, fruit, hard candies or the like in my mouth when I'm feeling tired, I know I will never drift off. It seems to be impossible to eat and sleep simultaneously. Keep a jug of water with you always, and a flashlight.

If you are fortunate enough to have a van or motorhome, then you might be interested to know that if you park enroute at truck stops between the big rigs, you are usually very safe. Those guys are friendly and protective. Besides, its free. The constant hum of running motors becomes like white music to you and sleeping is easy - you might even dream that you are back in the dentist's chair. Many of the rest stops have pay showers now. On trips when I was tenting at night, I found that I felt safest at private back-yard campgrounds. Most of their customers are seniors with motorhomes and so sweet. They like to play cards and share their trips to Nashville, Disney World, the coast etc. (I wasn't jealous).

Most people you'll meet, like yourself, are decent, kind and friendly. So plan to be friendly, to talk to lots of strangers and see what precious memories you'll create. Just goin' down the road (safely) and leavin' time behind.

- Karen I. Marcille

Mathematics Tutoring

by a Retired High School Teacher with Honours Specialist Qualification in Mathematics

Bill Brearley Phone 476-6483

Farrington Heating and Plumbing

FREE ESTIMATES ON:
Wood, Oil & Electric Heating, Natural Gas
Plumbing, Custom Ductwork
- Residential and Commercial -

Septic and Pumping Service

24 HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE 476-6622

133 Main St. Picton ONT. P.O. Box 1300, Picton, Ontario K0K 2T0

PUZZLE



NOTICE

If you have a new product or service available in the local area which we have not listed, or a major change in your present business, contact us and we will publicize it. There is no charge for this.

Call 476-3798

AND THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPER